Re: 2017/3324/t Decision letter

Dear Tom,

would it be possible to get a fairly quick decision on this cherry plum as it is right next to the pavement and one big

lateral branch came off just a few days ago. The tree has 5 main limbs going up and the two on the left are heavily
decayed (see photos).

I'm concerned about the safety of the tree in general, but in my opinion the two limbs on the left should be taken
off ASAP.

Please let me know your decision at your earliest convenience.

Many thanks,



On 4 Aug 2017, at 12:45, Little, Tom <Tom.Little@camden.gov.uk> wrote:



















Dear Mrs
Penrice,d






Please see the attached decision letter as requested.

I you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards

Tom Little

Tree and Landscape Officer
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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